Elsen, Nikki

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:17 PM

To: 'markj@lametti.com'

Subject: BPW hearing re Limited Exemption for Construction Noise - Riverside Park
Attachments: Lametti & Sons - Riverside Park Sewer Rehab.docx

Attached is the Notice of Hearing for the sewer rehab and lining of pipes project in Riverside Park.

Notice is going in the mail Friday to property owners within 300 feet of the project.
A hearing will be scheduled before the Board of Public Works on Monday, September 9 at 10:00 a.m. If approved, the
exemption will be effective on the start date of September 9, 2019,

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC

Deputy City Clerk

City of La Crosse (Population 52,282)
400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse W1 54601
608-789-7555 phone
www.cityoflacrosse.org

WKCA

Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:

In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic
communication.



